

Dr. Marc A. Nigliazzo President Texas A&M University-Central Texas 1001 Leadership Place Killeen, TX 76549

Dear Dr. Nigliazzo:

The following action regarding your institution was taken by the Board of Trustees of the Southern Association of Colleges and Schools Commission on Colleges (SACSCOC) during its meeting held on December 3, 2017:

The SACSCOC Board of Trustees reviewed the institution's internal procedure addressing the timely reporting of substantive changes. No additional report was requested.

The review was conducted following the institution's failure to seek approval for the closure of the following programs: Bachelor of Science (B.S.) degree program in Accounting, B.S. degree program in Applied Science, B.S. degree program in Business Administration, B.S. degree program in Finance, B.S. degree program in Management, B.S. degree program in Economics, and Bachelor of Business Administration (B.B.A.) program in Economics.

We appreciate your continued support of SACSCOC's activities and work. If you have questions, please contact the SACSCOC staff member assigned to your institution.

Sincerely,
Belle & Mkeelar

Belle S. Wheelan, Ph.D.

President

BSW:sf

cc: Dr. Crystal A. Baird, Vice President, SACSCOC